
 

HIGHLIGHTS OF BOARD MEETING 

TUESDAY, MARCH 29, 2022 

ZOOM 

6:30PM 

 

● Two new Security Guards have been hired by the Co-op. 

     

● The Board welcomes new members Aubrey Smith and Sue-Ellen Gould, and Long-Term Guest 

Stevi L. Newman. 

 

● Both garages and all three bike rooms are scheduled for power washing. 

 

● Philip Dawson has resigned as a Director of the Board. The Board has decided to leave this 

position vacant until the next Election. 

 

● Hume Baugh will be the new Liaison to the Landscape Committee. 

 

● The next board meeting is an Open Meeting on April 12th, 2022 at 6:30 p.m. via ZOOM. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hume Baugh 

Corporate Secretary 

 


